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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weekly COVID-19 Report from Coconino County 

 

Page, AZ (June 17, 2020) – This morning Coconino County Health and Human Services released its weekly 

COVID-19 report that includes enhanced details about cases in our area.  Although Page did not experience a significant 

uptick in cases, there were 4 new cases identified.  Please see https://coconino.az.gov/DocumentCenter/View/35840/0617-

COVID-19-Weekly-Update-Week-24 for additional details. 

 

The City of Page reminds residents and visitors of the importance of wearing masks in public and continuing the 

practice of social distancing.  In an interview with CNN, Navajo Nation President Jonathan Nez stated “Now is not the 

time to back down.  Wear your masks, practice social distancing, and wash your hands.”  Although pandemic fatigue is 

understandable, it remains important to adhere to the practices known to curb the spread of the disease.  According to Dr. 

Ashish Jha of the Harvard Global Health Institute “We may be done with the pandemic, but the pandemic is not with us.” 

(Source:  CNN) 
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